Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From:: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Monday, June 07, 2010 3:54 PM

To: Randy Hayden; 'Kuhn, Todd M'

Cc: 'Rowswell, Mike'

Subject: RE: TR-091064 - UTC Order Approving Modifications to the Sacajawea Park Road Crossing
Randy,

Thank you for the notification of the completion of the modifications and confirming your plans for the incident
reporting.

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150

From: Randy Hayden [mailto:rhayden@portofpasco.org]

Sent: Monday, June 07, 2010 11:13 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC); 'Kuhn, Todd M'

Cc: 'Rowswell, Mike' .

Subject: RE: TR-091064 - UTC Order Approving Modifications to the Sacajawea Park Road Crossing

Kathy - Per Order 01 of Docket Number TR-091064, | am informing you that the modifications to the Sacajawea Park
Road crossing were completed on june 2, 2010.

We will be sending you an incident report in 6 months, or on Dec 2, 2010. The report will include risky motorist
behavior, traffic accidents and other safety related incidents at or near the crossing. Information will be gathered from
Port of Pasco observations, traffic reports on file with the City of Pasco, and observations and/or infractions recorded by
BNSF Special Agent Larry Amaya.

Thanks for your assistance and please call if you have any questions.
Randy

Randy Hayden | Port of Pasco
Ph 509.547.3378 | 904 E Ainsworth
Fx 509.547.2547 | Pasco WA 99301
maittorrnhavdend poriofposco.ora

“Write a wise saying and your name will live forever.” - Anonymous

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2009 11:31 AM

To: Randy Hayden; Kuhn, Todd M; albertsb@ci.pasco.wa.us

Subject: TR-091064 - UTC Order Approving Modifications to the Sacajawea Park Road Crossing




Good morning.

Attached is a courtesy copy of the order approving the modifications to the Sacajawea Park Road crossing. A
signed copy will be mailed to each of you today.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Thanks -

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150



